
SUBURBAN 
PARKS 
PROGRAM
Help shape the new  
Clyde Regional Park​

Have your say 



We want your ideas to help shape  
a new regional park in Clyde.  
As part of the Victorian Government’s 
Suburban Parks Program, three new parks 
are being established in Melbourne’s 
growth areas. This includes a 120 hectare 
regional park in Clyde which will be 
created on Ballarto Road beside a new 
sports precinct. 
 
Together the regional park, sports precinct, 
and adjacent drainage basin will create a 
large community space three times bigger 
than the Royal Botanic Gardens Melbourne 

and similar size to the entire Cranbourne 
Botanic Gardens including bushland area.​ 
 
Access to nature and green space close 
to home is important for our health 
and wellbeing. Creating new parks in 
Melbourne’s growth areas will make 
sure that the Clyde and surrounding 
communities can unlock the benefits of 
time in nature and experience wildness  
or sensory respite from urban surrounds.

Visit www.engage.vic.gov.au/clyde-regional-park  
or call 13 1963 or email engage@parks.vic.gov.au  
to have your say and learn more.


